
September 25, 1998

BULLETIN #832
RE: Report on Legislative Enactments in 1998

The SLA continues to work with the California Department of Insurance on the implementation of new and
 existing surplus line laws and regulations.   A report on key legislation affecting the surplus line  industry
 enacted by the California Legislature during the reporting period is enclosed.


Theodore M. Pierce

Executive Director
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